
 
 

                                    

 
Chief Executive Officer I Principal Officer I General Manager / Training Head / Associations /                
MII Members / DMII/AMII Students 
 
Dear Valued Customers 

 
UPDATE ON EXTENSION OF THE TRANSITION PERIOD  

FOR DMII / AMII (OLD FRAMEWORK) STUDENTS 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Warmest Greetings from MII. 
 
Reference is made to our announcement dated 22nd October 2018 regarding the approved extension 
period for another a year from September 2018 examination session to September 2019 examination 
session for all our enrolled candidates/students who are currently working towards completing the old 
framework of DMII or AMII. 
 
During this transition period, the following additional considerations are given to students who enrolled 
under DMII / AMII only : 
 

1. For students with carry forward coursework marks are allowed to use their coursework marks 
irrespective of time when the coursework was taken (limit to carry forward for two (2) consecutives 
examination session within a year period is now lifted) 

2. For self-study students, options are given to complete the remaining subjects by taking 100% 
examination or with carry forward coursework marks of 40%.  Students are required to follow the 
course work submission schedule if option is to have carry forward marks of 40%. (Course work 
of 40% comprises of 2 tests (10% each) and assignments (20%) 

3. Terms and conditions of completion are as per announcement.  
 
After the transition period ends in September 2019, students who are still not able to complete the DMII or 
AMII programme, the students will be automatically transferred to the current AMII framework. As this is a 
final call, there will be no further consideration for extension of transition period. 
 
For more information, please contact any of the following personnel of the Academic Division at                       
03-2087 8882/3 from 8.30 a.m. to 5.30 p.m. on Mondays to Fridays: 
 

1. Pn Rose (email: rose@mii.org.my) or  2.  Ms Selvi (email : selvi@mii.org.my)  
3 Pn Latifah (email : latifah@mii.org.my) or             4.  Pn Rozita  (email : rozita@mii.org.my) 

 

We strongly encourage the current registered students under DMII and AMII to take this opportunity of the 

extension transition period to complete their respective programme.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Wahida Shariff 
Chief Academic Officer (CAO) 
Academic Division  

(no signature is required) 

12th December 2018 
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